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Up coming events…. 
Breakfast Club every morning 8.55am-9.25am 
 
Thursday Canteen open Thursday  
Wed 7 Nov Yr5 Moruya High Transition 
Tues 13 Nov P&C meeting 3.30pm 
Wed 14 Nov In2Uni Day Yr5&6 
Mon 19 Nov-30 Nov 10 day Swim Program 
Mon 19 Nov Kinder Orientation Parent 

meeting 3-4pm in K/1 room 
Tues 20-Fri 23 Nov Kinder Orientation 

sessions for students 10.00-
11.30am 

Mon 26 Nov Yr6 Moruya High Transition 
Tues 4 Dec  Yr6 Batemans Bay High 

Transition 
Wed 5 Dec Scripture Christmas Concert 
Mon 10 Dec  Regional Aboriginal Education 

Awards- Soldier’s Club 
Tues 11 Dec Presentation Day 
Thurs 13 Dec Yr6 Day out & Farewell 

Dinner 
Mon 17 Dec Christmas Performance Village 

Centre 
Mon 17 Dec Disco 
Tues 18 Dec  P&C Christmas Stall 
Wed 19 Dec Big Day Out 
 

Wow, how time is flying! Can you 
believe it is November already? We 
have been working away busily in 
our classrooms, and are seeing 
great results. Well done. 
 
In week 6 our swimming scheme starts, and all 
the students are very keen. Please don’t forget 
to pack extra food for your child, because they 
do get hungry from all the learning and 
swimming. 
 

This term, our attendance aims are 90% 
attendance and zero unexplained (unjustified) 
absences. At the end of term, students who 
reach this, will be invited to a special lunch. 
 
Because the end of year is fast approaching, 
student leadership process for 2019 will 
commence in the coming weeks. Year 5 students 
will be busy working on their speeches which 
they will be presenting in Week 7. 
 
Last week I attended the State Primary 
Principal Association conference, in Sydney. 
This experience allowed me to network with 
over 600 principals across the state. I was 
privileged to listen to many fantastic, 
motivational speakers and Turia Pitt was one 
that stood out for me. Turia spoke about 
resilience, personal goals and appreciating 
what you have every day. She was 
inspirational, and I certainly learned that we 
should never give up on what we want, and we 
should aim high. This is the message I’m 
bringing back with me, to staff and students. 
Mindset is very powerful! 
 
A big thank you to Mr Greg McKay for taking 
the time to volunteer to paint a beautiful beach 
scene on our sick bay wall. Students who are 
not feeling well, will be able to feel calm and 
safe. I think we have the best school sick bay 
(photos at end of newsletter). Ask the children, 
they will tell you it looks fantastic. 
 
Please keep an eye out for notes coming home 
for future school events, as term 4 is a very 
busy time for us all. 
 
Be a learner, Be responsible, Be caring, Be safe 
and Be happy! 
 
Mrs Eade 
Principal 
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SWIMMING SCHEME 

School Swimming Lessons will be held from 
Monday 19 November to Friday 30 November 
at Batemans Bay Pool. The bus will leave 
Mogo School at 12.15pm each day and return 
approx. 2pm.  
Total cost of the 10 day program is:  

$35 per student 
$60 per family with two students 
$80 per family with three + students 

Students should bring a swimming costume, 
towel, sunscreen, t-shirt or rash shirt, hat and 
warm clothing on a cool day. Goggles and caps 
are optional and are the responsibility of your 
child.  
Students will be assessed during the school 
swimming scheme for all water safety skills 
without wearing goggles. 
The permission note was sent home and needs 
to be returned by Friday, 9 November. 
 

EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 
Expressions of Interest are being taken for 
Kindergarten 2019. If you have, or know a 
child who turns five before 31 July 2019 they 
are eligible to enrol. Please see Mrs Wade in 
the office. 
 

YR6 TO YR7 TRANSITION DAYS 
Yr6 students transitioning to Yr 7 will be 
attending Transition Days this term at their 
nominated high school. 
Moruya High School: Monday 26 Nov 
Batemans Bay High School: Monday 4 Dec 
Students are to wear their Mogo School 
uniform and pack recess, lunch and a drink and 
make their own way (by bus or car), to the High 
School they have indicating they are enrolling 
at. Further details will be sent home once they 
are to hand. 
 

CANTEEN 
Canteen will be open this Thursday. Please 
place your orders at the canteen by 9.30am. 
Thank you. 
 

P&C NEWS 
• The next P&C meeting is Tuesday, 13 

November, at 3.30pm in the staffroom. 
This will be the last meeting of the year. 
All parents/carers & community members 
welcome. 

• Donations for the Christmas Stall are 
needed. Gifts to range in value from $0.50 
to $5.00. Please drop your donations of 
gifts into the office. Thank you. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
COMMUNITY NEWS 

• Service NSW is taking appointments to 
discuss 40 potential rebates and savings 
for families. 
www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/cos
t-living 

http://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/cost-living
http://www.service.nsw.gov.au/campaign/cost-living
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• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool is taking 
enrolments for 2019. 

See notice board for more details. 
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